2/15/12 City of Key West Mail - Gray/Robinson Extension

Vivian Perez <vperez@keywestcity.com>

Gféyl Robinson Exte .r.i.sit.)"n

Ed Scales <escales@edscalespa.com> - Wed, Feb 15, 2012 at 2:27 PM
To: Vivian Perez <wperez@keywestcity.com> '

Cc: Mark Finigan <mfinigan@keywestcity.com>, Peter Antonacci <PVA@gray-obinson.com>, Jason Unger
<Jason,Unger@gray-robinson.com>, Christopher Hansen <Chris.Hansen@gray-robinson.com>, Frederick Leonhardt
<Fred.Leonhardi@gray-robinson.com>, Shawn Smith <sdsmith@keywestcity.com> :

Hey Vivian,

Thank you very much for your e-mail. Please note that Gray Robinson waives
the notice provisions with respect to the extension. Please let me know if you
have any questions, comments or concermns. | will plan to attend the

Commission meeting on March 6 to answer any commission/staff questions.

Thank you, again.

Ed Scales

From: Vivian Perez [mailto: vperez@keywestcity.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 9:51 AM

To: Ed Scales

Cc: Mark Finigan

Subject: Fwd: Gray/Robinson Extension
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